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             Welcome to December Stallions! This month we will
be focusing on Self Control & Determination. The book of
the month is Wilma Unlimited by Katherine Krull. This story
focuses on Black Olympic runner Wilma Rudolph, who
overcame childhood polio and eventually went on to win
three gold medals. We welcome you to have a discussion at
home with your child about our theme for the month. 

             Our clothing drive is off to a wonderful start and we
want to thank all of our families for the donations with our
partnership with Saint Anthony’s. If you’re interested in
donating clothing or shoes, we are still accepting until
December 15th, Friday.

            As a reminder, our book fair starts next Monday, with
hours and posters posted around school. We hope everyone
has a restful weekend!

Mr. Hwee  

Book Fair - Dec 11th to Dec 15th

December 11th - Book Fair

December 15th - Assembly

December 22nd - 12:15
Dismissal

December 23rd - Winter Break

The book fair will be held in the MUR; our Multipurpose Room. Mon, Tues,
Wed, Fri 2:30-3:30 & Thurs 5:00-7:00.

Say goodbye to cash and hello to eWallet—your child’s digital payment account.
Before the Fair, set up eWallet for worry-free, cash-free purchases. Anyone
can contribute! Share each child’s eWallet so friends and family can add funds
and give your kids more books to enjoy.

If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our school’s Book Fair online. All
orders ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over
$25. Every online purchase will also benefit our school.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and
online shopping: https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/springvalleyschool1

https://www.millbraeschooldistrict.org/springvalley
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Mills High School Visit
We want to thank the CSF club
from Mills High School for coming
out to our school to teach our 3rd
through 5th graders about
buoyancy. 

The Mills High School students
helped build boats to float in and
showed how different matter will
either float or sink depending on
the liquid.

CAM-ED SCIENCE DEMONSTRATION
We were lucky enough to have
Cam-Ed come to our school this
week for their 8 session visit with
Science Lessons and
demonstrations. 

Here, our TK through 2nd grade
students were learning about
Crystallization. Thank you CAMed
and Millbrae Education
Foundation for putting this
together.
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November Spirit Point Winners
Congratulations to Mrs. Walsh and Mrs. Vogan for being our Spirit Point
Winners for the month of November.

November - Caught being good winners Congrats to our Caught
Being Good Winners for
November:

Dylan Choi - Warner
Haley Lee - Finn
Ada Hoffmann - Raddavero
Jeffrey Yu - Ryan
Miley Wong - Lam
Madison Baker - Durbin
Adlor Yu - Walsh
Lauren Cheung -  Dokos
Tera Chan - Yee
Eric Ma - Mead
Konstantino
Oikonomopoulos - Wong
Lauryn Szley - Vogan
Brandon Tanabe - Butler
Alex Kwan - Cheung
Nathan Xie - Edwards
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November Theme - Cooperation
Below are our classes showed cooperation for the month of November


